Camp Bonneville
Advisory Group

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE
Meeting Cancellation

Notice is hereby given that the April 17, 2024 Camp Bonneville Advisory Group
meeting has been cancelled. The meeting is cancelled while the County evaluates the
process for the review of cleanup activities to occur and be done timely. This review

may require additional direction from County Council.

Additional information may be found on the Camp Bonneville website at

https://clark.wa.gov/public-works/camp-bonneville.
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Posted this 3" day of April 2024 AmyArnold\” \
Office Asistant Ill to Parks & Land Division




